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A goods/materials hoist will be installed on site on Saturday 25 
February during normal working hours (8am to 1pm). The hoist 
will be lifted from a truck parked in the unloading bay on South 
Audley Street by an on-site tower crane and lowered into 
position. The hoist tower (scaffold) will be wrapped in non-
combustible white plastic (monaflex). The works will not be 
noisy or disruptive and there will be no road closures or other 
traffic calming measures in place. All works will be completed 
by 1pm. Our communications manager will inform all residents 
in the unlikely event of an overrun and other factors that may 
cause a delay. Please see below. 
 
In all circumstances we will be adhering to our BPM measures 
throughout. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, 
comments or complaints. 
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